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Project Information 
The United States Department of Agriculture 
Natural Resources Conservation Service 
(NRCS), in cooperation with Sevier County as 
the project sponsor, is considering 
improvements within the Richfield-West Sevier 
Watershed. Improvements are proposed at 
preliminary sites mostly west of the Sevier River 
around Richfield, Utah,  as depicted in the 
Project Area Overview map. Improvements are 
being proposed to: 

1) Prevent flood damages;
2) Further the conservation, development,
utilizations and disposal of water; and
3) Further the conservation and proper utilization
of land.

An evaluation of potential project alternatives and 
associated environmental impacts is required and 
will be documented in the form a Watershed Plan 
and Environmental Assessment (Plan-EA). NRCS 
and Sevier County will hold a public scoping 
meeting to provide information about the proposed 
project and to collect comments. 

At this time, NRCS is requesting comments on 
the project to identify issues and resource 
sensitivities. Written comments can be submitted 
during the open comment period starting June 25, 
2018 and ending on July 25, 2018. Comments 
must be received by July 25, 2018. 

Additional information can be found at the NRCS 
project website:  

https://www.nrcs.usda.gov/wps/portal/nrcs/main/
ut/programs/planning/wpfp/

Public Scoping Meeting 
The public is invited to attend, discuss, and 
submit a comment during the public scoping 
meeting: 

July 11, 2018 - Wednesday 
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 
Sevier County Administration Building
Basement Auditorium
250 North, Main St., Richfield UT  84701

Project Area Overview 

How to Submit a 
Comment 
All comments should be directed 
to Jenna Jorgensen: 

Jones & DeMille Engineering 
Address: 1535 South, 100 West 
Richfield, UT 84701
Phone: (435) 896-8266 
Fax: (435) 896-8268 
Email: jenna.j@jonesanddemille.com 

Comments may be mailed or 
emailed to the above address or 
submitted during the public 
scoping meeting. Comments 
must be received by July 25, 
2018. 
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